Biostatistics Statement

Regarding our manuscript “Validation of the Chinese Version of
the EORTC QLQ-CR29 in Patients with Colorectal Cancer (by
the authors Jin-Bo Lin, Lei Zhang, Dong-wen Wu, Zhou-huan Xi,
Xue-jun Wang, Yun-shou Lin, Jing-ru Tian, Min Wang, Peng Peng,
Ai Guo, Zhen Yang, Le Luo, Ling-ya Jiang, Qia-gia Li, Xue-ying
Zhang, Yun-feng Zhang, Hou-wei Xu, Bing Yang, Xun-lin Li and
Yi-Xiong Lei) I state that the statistical methods of this study were

reviewed by Yun-shou Lin (Tianjin Medical University) .

Best Regards,

Yi-Xiong Lei, PhD

School of Public Health, Guangzhou Medical University

colorectum@163.com
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